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Mr. Donal Connell,
C.EQ.

An Post,

General Post Office,
Lower O’Connell Street,
Dublin 1

9" December 2013

Our Ref: 36165

Re: New Post Office to serve the Lucan area

Dear Mr. Connell,

[ refer to your attached letter of 16" July 2013 regarding the provision of an additional
Post Office in the Lucan area.

I would be obliged if you would provide an update regarding the status of the
proposed contract to operate the new post office.

Yours sincerely,

Corceng. Modgne

* Tom Curtin
‘Administrative Officer

Roads Department
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lb July 2013
Dear Mr. Curtin

I refer to your letter of 20 June 2013 regarding the provision of an additional Post Office
in the Lucan area.

The Company expects to advertise the contract to operate the new post office by the
end of this week. Advertisements will be placed on the Company website and also in a
number of post offices in the Lucan/Clondalkin area. Candidates will be invited to
submit applications to the Dublin Regional Office and such applications must include
details of the premises at which it is proposed to operate the new post office.

The Regional Office Management will assess the applications, interview the
candidates and visit and assess the suitability of proposed premises as appropriate,
before making recommendations to the Company Selection Board.

As in all cases, the Selection Board will then choose what it believes to be the best
overall proposal, based on a number of criteria e.g. the location of the premises, the
overall suitability of the premises, relevant experience and suitability of the candidates
etc., assuming at least one of the proposals is deemed to be suitable. The Contract will
then be offered to the best candidate subject to normal terms and conditions.

It is expected that the process should be concluded in approximately three months,
unless there are any unforeseen problems.

I'trust the above information will be of assistance to you. If | can be of further
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Donal Connell
Chief Executive
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Mr. Donal Connell,
CE.O.,

An Post,

General Post Office,
Lower O’Connell Street
Dublin 1

£

20" June 2013

Our Ref: 36165

Re: New Post Office to serve the Lucan area

Dear Mr. Connell,

The following motion was approved at the Lucan Area Committee meeting held on 28"
May 2013;

“That this Committee notes the stated intention of An Post to provide an additional local
Post Office in "the Lucan /Clondalkin" area, affirms its view that an additional Office
should be located to serve residential areas in Lucan which are a considerable distance
from the existing Offices in Lucan Village and the Dodsborough Road, and requests the
Manager to write to An Post seeking information on the current status of the new Post
Office project, and the criteria to inform a decision on the location of the additional Post
Office.”

I should be obliged if you would have this matter examined and revert to me in due
course.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin
Administrative Officer
Roads Department



